
New  Employee  Orientation
Video
The Public Services Division is pleased to announce that the
New  Employee  Orientation  Video  is  now  available.  Please
contact Teamsters Local Union 760 or your business agent if
you have any questions.

https://teamsters760.org/673-2/
https://teamsters760.org/673-2/

